
 

 

 

 

 

 

30 July 2020 

 

 

Subject: SSAC2020-09: SSAC Approval of the Final Report of the New gTLD Auction 

Proceeds Cross Community Working Group (CCWG) 

To: Erika Mann, Ching Chiao; Co-Chairs of the New gTLD Auction Proceeds CCWG  

 

Dear Erika and Ching, 

 

In response to your email of 30 May 2020 in which you forwarded the Final Report of the New 

gTLD Auction Proceeds Cross Community Working Group1 for approval by the Chartering 

Organizations, the SSAC hereby provides that approval. 

 

Since the draft report was finalized in late 2019 and comments on it submitted in February 2020, prior 

to the impact of COVID-19, it is especially important that the Board have access to external advice on 

how to best proceed in this much changed environment. 

 

 

 

Rod Rasmussen 

Chair, ICANN Security and Stability Advisory Committee 

 
1 See Final Report of the new gTLD Auction Proceeds Cross Community Working Group, 

https://community.icann.org/download/attachments/126432332/New%20gTLD%20AP%20CCWG%20Final%20Re

port_29%20May%202020.pdf?version=1&modificationDate=1590775019000&api=v2  

https://community.icann.org/download/attachments/126432332/New%20gTLD%20AP%20CCWG%20Final%20Report_29%20May%202020.pdf?version=1&modificationDate=1590775019000&api=v2
https://community.icann.org/download/attachments/126432332/New%20gTLD%20AP%20CCWG%20Final%20Report_29%20May%202020.pdf?version=1&modificationDate=1590775019000&api=v2
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